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Message from the Headteacher 

Dear Parents, 

There has been lots of interesting learning happening in school this week. 
Class 3 took part in a stone age day where they tried out some cave art, 
made shelters from the Mesolithic period, learned how to hunt using a bow 
and arrow, and even tried to carve their own arrowheads. Children in F2 
have been very excited to take on different roles in their new doctors’ 
surgery. Their patients are very well looked after! We have all also 
celebrated National Poetry day by sharing lots of poems and learning some 
by heart. Some classes then enjoyed performing their poems for each other. 
The children have continued to carry out their                                                        
leadership jobs in school. This week I’d like to say                                                                       
a big THANK YOU to the volunteer litter pickers                                                                                   
from  Class 4 who have given up their lunchtimes                                                                          
to make sure that our school site is tidy, litter                                                                  
free and a lovely environment for us all to work                                                               
in. To help keep up their good work, please                                                                                   
encourage your children to use the bins on the                                                                     
way in and out of school.  

Have a lovely weekend 

Miss Stothard                                                                                 

 

   

UPCOMING DATES 

Mon 9th Oct – Class 5 visit to 
Magna 

Wed 11th-Fri 13th Oct Y6 
Crowden residential 

Wed 18th – F1 Pumpkin 
Picking visit 

Thur 19th Oct – Individual 
photographs 

Mon 23rd – Fri 27th Oct – Half 
term 

Mon 30th Oct -INSET day 
school closed for children 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our amazing attenders 

this week are Classes 2, 4 

and 5 with over 98% 

attendance. 

Attendance champions 

are Class 6 with 99.4% 

 

To report a child’s 

absence please contact 

the school office on  

01709 740879 

At Kimberworth CPS we love to read and we would like all of our children 

to enjoy reading at least 3 times each week at home. The children have a 

reading diary that needs completing each time they read and signing by an 

adult. The class who read at home most regularly each week win a new 

book of their choice for their classroom.                                                                                              

 

 

 

 Congratulations to Class 4 and Class 6 

who were our most regular home readers 

this week.  

House point winners are RUBIES 

                      Sapphires 

   

 


